
ATWICK PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 11 September 2018                                                                                                                                                                                          

Present: Cllr P Bristo; Cllr P Moffatt; Cllr S Fawcett. 

 Ward Cllr Mrs B Jefferson, Ward Cllr J Whittle 

 Mr Clubley re planning application.  

967/09/18 Apologies for absence     

 Cllr Mrs V Marsh, Cllr G Plews and Jackie Moon.  Stuart Shephard did not 
attend. 

968/09/18 Declaration of Interests       

 Cllr P Moffatt re planning application 18/02399/OUT 

969/09/08 Minutes of previous meeting 

 The minutes, having been previously circulated, were approved as a true 
record of events and duly signed.    

                                                                                                                                                           

970/09/18 Matters arising 

 The Clerk is still waiting to hear from ERYC regarding the additional salt bin. 

 The Clerk has been in contact with ERYC regarding the cleaning out of the 
Stream Dyke by the riparian owners – they will contact the owners to remind 
them of what needs to be done.  To date no further information had been 
received. 

 It was reported that a quotation for the North Road sign would be £489.00 
plus £16.50 carriage plus VAT had been received. 

  
971/09/18 Co-option 

 Jackie Moon and Stuart Shephard are the two successful parishioners.  Jackie 
Moon is on holiday but will be present for the next meeting.  The required 
paperwork to be completed. 

972/09/18 Report from Ward Councillor’s 

 Ward Cllr Mrs Jefferson informed those present that everything was very 
quiet at present.  There had been an open day at the Cottage Hospital which 
had been well attended. 

973/09/18 Police report 

 No report received – those present were very disappointed at the lack of 
information being received. 



974/09/18 Planning 

18/02558/PLF – land north west of Sunnydene, Church Lane, Atwick.  Those 
present had no objections to this application. 

18/02399/OUT Tuksumduin, Church Lane, Atwick – it was agreed that the 
proposed property was very close to existing properties and there were 
concerns regarding the removal of waste water – the main drain has no more 
capacity.  It was also considered to be an overdevelopment of the site. 

975/09/18 Finance 

 The following payments were approved: 

  BHIB insurance - £468.44 
  Clerks annual salary £550.00 plus expenses - £15.11 - £565.11 
  

976/09/18 WW1 Remembrance plaque 

 The WW1 Remembrance plaque had been received – the location still to be 
decided. 

977/09/18 Website 

 The Chairman reported that there had been about twenty visits to view the 
website with five new people registering. 

978/08/18 Future projects 

 None to be considered. 
   

979/09/18 Correspondence 

None 

980/09/18 Any other business 

 None 

981/09/19 Date of next meeting 

 Tuesday 13 November 2018 canceled until Mon 28 January 

 Meetings for 2019: Monday 28 January 
    Monday 11 March 
    Monday 13 May 
    Monday 8 July 
    Monday 9 September 
    Monday 11 November 


